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May 8, 2020  
 
Board Memo 030-2020: NAPS Newsbreak 75th PMG Announced   
 
Executive Board,  
 
Attached is a NAPS Newsbreak regarding the announcement of the 75th Postmaster 
General of the United States.  Please share with your members. This board memo 
will also be posted on the NAPS website, www.naps.org.  
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Newsbreak 
May 8, 2020 

 

75th Postmaster General Announced 

 

On May 6, 2020, the Board of Governors of the United States Postal Service 

(USPS) announced its unanimous selection of Louis DeJoy to serve as the 

75th Postmaster General of the United States and Chief Executive Officer of the 

world's largest postal organization, effective June 15, 2020. Mr. DeJoy is a 

business executive with over 35 years of experience in supply chain logistics, 

program management and transportation support.  

 

The National Association of Postal Supervisors (NAPS) congratulates Mr. 

DeJoy in becoming the 75th Postmaster General of the United States. NAPS looks 

forward to building a positive business relationship with future Postmaster General 

DeJoy and his leadership team, understanding Mr. DeJoy’s vision for the Postal 

Service, and working together to ensure the success of the USPS.  

 

NAPS thanks current Postmaster General Megan Brennan for her years of 

leadership and wishes her all the best in her Postal Service retirement.    
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